
LUNCH MENU
B&B CAFE

5454 Wisconsin Ave, Chevy Chase MD 20815

PITA SPECIAL
TUNA OR CHICKEN SALAD PITA

CALIFORNIA PITA

VEGGIE PITA

ROYAL CHICKEN PITA $ 11.99

$ 11.99

$ 12.99

$ 8.99
with lettuce, tomato, cucumber, sprouts,
and avocado

Turkey breast with lettuce, tomato,
avocado, alfalfa sprouts, and dressing

Spinach, mushroom, lettuce, alfalfa
sprouts, avocado, onion, and carrots

Grilled chicken with spinach, mushroom,
onion, lettuce, tomato, and dressing

PITA-PAN $ 11.99
Grilled chicken with red cabbage,
mushroom, carrot, cheese, and dressing

DELI CLASSICS

EGG SALAD

CHICKEN SALAD

TURKEY BREAST

WHITE TUNA $ 10.99

$ 10.99

$ 12.99

$ 9.99

Choice of bread: 
white, whole wheat, rye, multi-grain, sourdough

$ 8.99

$ 8.99

$ 9.99

$ 7.99

BREAD SUB

VIRGINIA BAKED HAM

CORNED BEEF

PASTRAMI

ROAST BEEF $ 13.99

$ 13.99

$ 13.99

$ 12.99

$ 9.99

$ 9.99

$ 9.99

$ 9.99

BLT

TURKEY HAM & CHEESE $ 14.99$ 10.99

$ 8.99

THE CHIEF EXECUTIVE

HEALTHY BITE $ 14.99

$ 16.99
Turkey, ham, and roast beef with bacon,
lettuce, tomato, and dressing

Smoked turkey with lettuce, tomato,
onion, green pepper, cucumber, sprouts,
and carrots

EXTRAS

CHEESE $ 1.00
FRIED EGG $ 1.00

AVOCADO $ 1.49

DRESSING $ 0.75
VEGETABLES $ 0.75

MEAT $ 4.99

THE CLUB

TURKEY OR HAM CLUB

ROAST BEEF CLUB

COMBINATION CLUB

TUNA OR CHICKEN SALAD CLUB $ 12.99

$ 14.99

$ 14.99

$ 12.99

Turkey and ham

With bacon, cheese, lettuce, tomato, and mayo

WRAPS
TUNA OR CHICKEN WRAP

TURKEY WRAP

VEGETARIAN WRAP

GRILLED CHICKEN WRAP $ 10.99

$ 10.99

$ 12.99

$ 10.99
with lettuce, tomato, alfalfa sprouts,
and avocado

Turkey breast with american cheese,
alfalfa sprouts, lettuce, tomato, and
dressing

Spinach, cucumber, mushroom, alfalfa
sprouts, avocado, onion, cheese,
lettuce, and tomato

Grilled chicken with provolone cheese,
lettuce, tomato, and dressing

CROISSANT SANDWICH
GEORGETOWN CLUB

CHICKEN SALAD SUPREME

CALIFORNIA CLUB

GEORGETOWN SPECIAL $ 10.99

$ 10.99

$ 10.99

$ 10.99
Roast beef with horseradish sauce,
sprouts, lettuce, and tomato

Chicken salad with Swiss cheese,
sprouts, lettuce, and tomato

Turkey with swiss cheese, avocado,
lettuce, and dressing

Tuna with tomato, green pepper,
cucumber, and sprouts

AVOCADO $ 1.49

$ 12.99



HOT SANDWICH

TUNA MELT

GEORGIA REUBEN

RACHELL

GEORGETOWN

GRILLED CHICKEN

REUBEN $ 10.99

$ 10.99

$ 10.99

$ 10.99

$ 9.99

$ 10.99
with provolone cheese, lettuce, and
tomato

Turkey with swiss cheese, coleslaw, and
russian dressing

Pastrami with swiss cheese, coleslaw,
and russian dressing

Roast beef with swiss cheese, coleslaw,
and thousand island on a kaiser roll

with lettuce, tomato, onion, ketchup,
mayo, mustard on a kaiser roll w/ pickle

Corned beef melted with swiss cheese,
sauerkraut, and russian dressing

LUNCH MENU
B&B CAFE

5454 Wisconsin Ave, Chevy Chase MD 20815

GRILLED MESQUITE CHICKEN $ 10.99
with honey mustard or mayo

PULLED BBQ CHICKEN $ 8.99
with coleslaw on a kaiser roll

JUMBO CHEESEBURGER $ 8.99
with lettuce, tomato, onion, mayo,
ketchup, and mustard

Choice of bread: 
White, Whole Wheat, Rye, Multi-grain, Sourdough

HAM & CHEESE PANINI

SPINACH MELT PANINI

SMOKED SALMON PANINI

CHICKEN SALAD PANINI $ 10.99

$ 11.99

$ 14.99

$ 10.99
Ham with cheese, tomato, and honey
mustard

Spinach with cottage cheese, mushrooms,
onions, and provolone cheese

Smoked salmon with veggie, cream cheese,
and capers

Chicken salad with cheese, tomato, and
grainy mustard

PANINI
Choice of bread: 
White, Whole Wheat, Rye, Multi-grain, Sourdough

SALADS
GARDEN SALAD

CHICKEN SALAD

GRILLED CHICKEN SALAD

WHITE TUNA SALAD $ 13.99

$ 13.99

$ 13.99

$ 10.99

GRILLED CHICKEN CAESAR SALAD $ 13.99

SOUPS & PASTA
NAVY BEAN SOUP

CHICKEN GUMBO SOUP

CHICKEN NOODLE SOUP

VEGETABLE SOUP $ 4.79

$ 4.79

$ 4.79

$ 4.79

BEEF CHILI W/ GARLIC BREAD $ 9.99

SUBS
CHICKEN CHEESE STEAK

ITALIAN COLD CUT

THE BIG CHICKEN SUB

STEAK & CHEESE $ 14.99

$ 13.99

$ 13.99

$ 12.99
Chicken breast with provolone cheese

Ham, mortadella, salami, pepperoni, and
provolone cheese

Chicken breast filet with bacon and
american cheese, lettuce, tomato, and
honey mustard dressing

Ribeye steak with provolone cheeseKOREAN FUSION
BULGOGI WRAP

BIBIMBAP (MIXED RICE BOWL) $ 17.99

$ 12.99
Marinated BBQ beef with rice, kimchi,
lettuce, sweet radish, and special sauce

Assorted vegetables on a bed of white
rice with special sauce and choice of
bulgogi, teriyaki chicken, or fried tofu
(fried egg +1)

LASAGNA W/ SMALL SALAD, BREAD $ 15.99


